
 

 

Fr. John Dear’s life has been one of singular dedication to the pursuit of peace following in the 
footsteps of the nonviolent Jesus. He is an activist in the cause of peace and justice, a writer, 
retreat leader and international speaker. As a result of his “consistent ethic of nonviolence” he 
has been arrested many times for acts of nonviolent resistance against war, injustice and 
nuclear weapons. He has been nominated for the Nobel Peace Prize twice. 
 
John was due to speak at St. Susanna’s last May, addressing the themes presented in his 
newest book, “Praise Be Peace” - Psalms of Peace and Nonviolence in a Time of War and 
Climate Change. Due to Covid, this was impossible, though he graciously agreed to do a ZOOM 
presentation for us. He will join us from California on Monday, October 26 at 7 pm.  
 
This email will be followed by a ZOOM link close to the date of the program.  
 
John’s book is available from me for $20 which includes mailing, if needed. Contact 
patferrone@rcn.com 
 
Sponsored by St. Susanna Pax Christi 
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